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DOMESTIC

Sulfodene (R)

SCRATCHEX (r)

FLEA & TICK SPRAY

for Dogs & Cats

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins...................... 0.056%
Permethrin...................... 0.050%
Related Compounds............... 0.004%

KILLS FLEAS & TICKS

Reg. No. 22007  P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Caution:

EXPLOSIVE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION:

See back panel for precautionary statement.

NET WEIGHT 198.4 g

Sulfodene (R) SCRATCHEX (R) Flea and Tick Spray has been
scientifically formulated to kill both fleas and ticks.  It can
also be used safely on pet's bedding, furniture and spot
treatment of carpets.

Directions for Use: Shake the container well before using.  Hold
the container upright during use.  Spray the animal from a
distance of 25-30 cm.  Start spraying at the tail, moving the



dispenser rapidly and making sure the animal's entire body is
covered, including legs and under the body.  Fluff the hair as
you spray so spray will penetrate the skin.  The spray should wet
the ticks thoroughly.  Repeat as needed.  Use in pet's sleeping
area or on bedding, furniture, and localized areas of walls,
floors and carpeting to control reinfestation.  This product is
not to be used for total carpet treatment.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS: Hazards to Humans and Domestic Animals
- Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid breathing vapors.  Do not spray in
eyes, face or on genitalia.  Before using on pregnant animals
consult veterinarian.  Do not use on nursing puppies or kittens
under 3 months of age.  Avoid contact with the skin or clothing. 
Do not use on sick animals.  Do not use on animals under drugs or
pesticide treatment.  Do not treat nursing females.

FIRST AID - If swallowed: Call a Physician or Poison Control
Center.  If in eyes: Flush with plenty of water.  Get medical
attention if irritation persists.  If on skin: Wash with soap and
warm water.  Get medical attention if irritation persists.  If
inhaled: Remove victim to fresh air and call a physician if
effects occur.

Physical or Chemical Hazards - Caution: Contents under pressure. 
Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves, or other
sources of heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate container even
when empty or store at room temperatures over 50 deg Celsius. 
Keep away from open flame or sparks.  Keep out of eyes.  Avoid
inhaling.

Storage and Disposal - Storage: Store in cool area away from heat
and open flame.  Disposal: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap
original container in several layers of newspapers and discard in
household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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